
At this time we would like to clarify our new tuition policy and what it means to be a 
registered and active parishioner at St. Frances Cabrini. Those who indicate they are 
parishioners of St. Frances Cabrini have to be registered and active, for at least 6 
months to receive the Cabrini credit for tuition.  By active, the expectation is to attend 
Mass on a regular basis, participate in parish events, and utilize the weekly church 
envelopes.  The use of envelopes is the only way that we can verify your attendance at 
the Eucharist, the source and summit of our faith, and the very reason our schools exist.  
A suggested amount of weekly contribution is $15.00, but any amount is appreciated.   
Your status will be verified by the tuition office on a regular basis throughout the year. 
 
To qualify for the Cabrini tuition credit you have to be registered by August 1st of the 
current year.  After 6 months, you will receive the credit, if you have meet the guidelines 
listed above.  If you register after August 1st of the current year you will not be eligible 
for the credit until the following school year.  If you are already a registered Cabrini 
parishioner, your registration status will be monitored with the same requirements. 
 
Those who indicate membership in another Roman Catholic Church, you will be 
charged the non-Catholic tuition rate until a letter is received from your parish.  This 
letter needs to be on parish letterhead stating that you are registered and active with 
them.  Once the letter is received in the tuition office the tuition credit will be issued to 
your account.  A new letter is needed every year and has to be received in the tuition 
office by August 1st, of the current year.  
 
If you have no affiliation with a Roman Catholic parish, you will be charged the non-
Catholic rate. 
 
To be eligible for financial aid assistance from any of our available grant resources you 
have to apply for the Archdiocese of Detroit Grant.  The information you provide to the 
Archdiocese of Detroit will be utilized by our Cabrini Grant Committee to determine 
awards. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact the tuition office (313) 381-5601 
ext. 1053.  


